
HOT AIR
31 January 2019

Vocational Service Month

ATTENDANCE 

MEMBERS:21    
VISITORS: 0      

% of members attended 
51%

APOLOGIES / GUESTS and MAKEUPS

NOTIFY  OUR  CLUB  BY  7.00 am  
TUESDAY PRIOR  TO  THAT  WEEK’S 

MEETING  AT: 
apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com

HOT AIR EDITOR
meadows.44@bigpond.com

DIRECT DEBIT 
PREPAY  FOR  OUR  

MEETINGS, EVENTS, 
SUBSCRIPTIONS AT: 

BSB  084 -034
Account Number 

559347857

ROTARY GRACE

For friends, service, 
good fun and 

fellowship, especially 
the Fellowship of 

Rotary we
Give our sincere thanks 

PROGRAM / GUEST SPEAKER

31 Jan Andrew Albury – High-Rise in Africa

7 Feb Bill Leveritt – Monopoly 

14 Feb Brendan McKauge - yourtown

Date 

Feb Fellowship Dinner  Date TBC

17 March Breakfast with Gemma Sisia

22-24 March DISTRICT CONFERENCE

1-6 June RI Convention Hamburg

31  Jan 7 Feb 14 Feb

Chair Craig Yvonne Chris W

Set Up  
and Close

Yvonne Chris W Ben 

Greeter Chris W Ben Roly

Sergeant Phil Rob John

Kym’s Catch Up

High-Rise members have been enjoying the
Christmas break with many of us travelling
overseas. Its wonderful to see everyone’s
holiday photos from all over the world.

As the year gets started we are looking forward
to the next 6 months and the activities we
have planned for the club. Vascolynna will be
in Brisbane for her operation in four weeks
time, then we are hosting a breakfast for the
School of St Jude’s on 17 March. We are also
host club for the District 9600 conference in
March. Holidays will be behind us vey quickly!

But in all the busy-ness we still find space for
us to help others and support each other. Its
part of what makes Rotary a wonderful
organisation.

The fellowship of our club is strong and while
we were in Africa I witnessed a wonderful
bond between everyone in our group – both
members and newbies! It was never too much
trouble to help or support someone else, or to
chat and spend time together. That willingness
to put others, and service, above ourselves
enables our club to take on the busy-ness
together with laughter and joy.

President Kym

DIARY DATES 

INTERNATIONAL TOAST

RC Mkuu Rombo District 9211. Meets Thursdays at 
4.00 pm at the Huruma Hospital. Mkuu Rombo has 
partnered with High-Rise throughout the Mamba 
school project. We awarded Aloyce Kimario a PHF 
for his involvement. See 
www.ippmedia.com/en/news/rotary-puts-80m
-renovate-school-facilities   

mailto:apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com
mailto:Meadows.44@bigpond.com
http://www.ippmedia.com/en/news/rotary-puts-80m


A wise Rotarian from Nairobi comments that Rotarians move the world one project at a time,
Next week’s meeting is one not to be missed as Andrew Albury will be speaking to the club on achievements of  RC High-
Rise, its Rotary partners and friends in Tanzania.  We will hear of  this latest club safari to Tanzania and  learn  first hand how 
this group of Rotarians is indeed moving the world towards international understanding. We may also hear about some of 
the fun they has along the way.
www.nation.co.ke/news/Rotarians-move-the-world-

http://www.nation.co.ke


And a few pictures of Yvonne Robson’s and Noela Phillips side trip to 
Uganda for some amazing adventures and to continue the work of Rotary



2018 
Total Value
$13,544.37

Magazine Project 
Update

Registration online now open at 
www.conference.9600.org

Register by 28 February for the full 
package $250 and go in the draw to 
win one of 4 money back prizes

GRAND CHANCELLOR HOTEL 
BRISBANE

DATE CLAIMER
Breakfast with Gemma Sisia

Thursday 17 March 2019
St Lucia Golf Club

From the Tillmanns.....

Hi Everyone,  it is with a very heavy heart that I leave the UK 
and move onto the US.  We have had the most amazing time 
and really enjoyed London and Cardiff.  Cardiff was a very 
pleasant surprise, the weather was fantastic (we saw 
sunlight for a full day!) and Cardiff Castle worth the visit.  
The Australian schoolboys rugby team were visiting while we 
were there, so everyone was very welcoming of Australians.  

While in London, we saw a number of shows and enjoyed 
the museums and usual tourist sites.   Experienced an 
amazing sunrise at Stonehenge - very memorable.  The girls 
did a fair bit of shopping (sales were fantastic) and we have 
acquired a new suitcase.  May need a semi trailer to get all 
the luggage home from the airport as we are shopping today 
in New York to avoid the arctic freeze temperatures (- 9). 

http://www.conference.9600.org

